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February 10, 2022 

Re: 2021 CBR1000RR-R #2 – IS NOW AVAILABLE

Dear Honda Dealer:

The Service Bulletin supporting a SAFETY RECALL on CERTAIN 2021 CBR1000RR-R (SP) motorcycles to install a
heat guard and possibly replace the oil cooler outlet pipe is now available on iN.

Service Bulletin CBR1000RR-R #2, which includes all the information relating to this Safety Recall, can be foundby
navigating to Service>Service Publications>Service Bulletins on iN.

Parts will be available in limited quantities starting in late February. Complete parts availability is expected in April
2022. All parts are under TechLine control. You MUST contact TechLine to have this part released.

Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this Safety Recall.

If you have any questions, please contact AHM TechLine through TechLine Connect on iN.

Sincerely,                                                             
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Powersports Division                                                                                                    MTB 17819 (2202)

 

Sent on 02 10 2022     Expires on 05 01 2022
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